Barber, Kyle

From: Barber, Kyle

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 3:02 PM

To: 'tburgess@clintonwater.com'

Subject: RE: SSO Inspection Response
Attachments: Request for Change of Authorization.pdf
Mr. Burgess

| noticed that you have been signing Clinton's DMRs for the past several months. Since you have been/will be signing
DMRs, please mail two signed copies of the ADEQ Request for Change of Authorization form (one for each of Clinton's
NPDES Permits) to us at your earliest possible convenience. This will verify that the mayor has granted you signatory
authority for your NDPES permits.

I don't have access to Clinton's ARG160000 DMRs, but if you are signing those, then you will need to submit a third form.
Let me know if there's anything | can do to help you with this, and thank you for your response to the previous
inspection issues.

Thanks

Kyle Barber

Enforcement Analyst

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
(501) 682-0823

From: Harmon, Travis

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 2:15 PM
To: McConnell, Melissa

Cc: McCabe, Kerri; Barber, Kyle

Subject: FW: SSO Inspection Response

Disregard previous email.

Mr. Burgess sent signed response. |D 18873

From: Todd Burgess [mailto:tburgess@clintonwater.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 2:14 PM

To: Harmon, Travis

Cc: Water-Inspection-Report

Subject: SSO Inspection Response

Please disregard the previous email. Attached is the signed response to SSO Inspection AFIN: 71-00018.

Respectfully,



Todd Burgess
General Manager
Clinton Water and Sewer



